
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Notice of District 10 Charlottetown-Winsloe By-Election 

Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, Tuesday, October 6, 2020 

A writ of election has been issued on October 6th, 2020 for a by-election within District 

10 Charlottetown - Winsloe to be held on Monday, November 2nd, 2020 to elect a 

Member to the Legislative Assembly of Prince Edward Island. 

 

Chief Electoral Officer of PEI Tim Garrity says, “residents of District 10 Charlottetown-

Winsloe will be able to vote, in a safe manner, in the upcoming by-election to replace a 

vacant seat in the Legislative Assembly”. Garrity adds, “voters must meet the eligibility 

requirements to vote and must be registered with Elections PEI”. 

 

Residents of District 10 can vote if they are a Canadian citizen, eighteen years of age, 

and a resident of PEI since April 6th, 2020.  Voters can self-register or update their 

elector information using the Elections PEI Voter Registration Portal at 

www.voterregistration.electionspei.ca or in person at the office of the Returning Officer 

at 162 Sherwood Rd. Charlottetown. 

 

“This election will be like no other Elections PEI has administered in the past due to 

health concerns as a result of COVID-19”, says Garrity. He adds “We will ensure a safe 

polling station for voting with a COVID-19 procedural plan and voters can also vote from 

home by applying for the Mail-In Ballot before 6pm on Tuesday October 20, 2020 at 

www.electionspei.ca.” 

 

Candidates have until Friday October 16th, 2020 at 2:00 p.m.; Nomination Day, to file for 

their candidacy. Advance Voting Days will be Saturday October 24th, Monday October 

26th and Friday October 30th, 2020 from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. and Ordinary Polling Day, 

Monday November 2nd, 2020 from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m.  

 

For further information visit www.electionspei.ca . 
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Paul Alan 

Manager of Election Operations & Communications 

Elections PEI 

902.368.5895  

pbalan@electionspei.ca 
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